
LAKE  ZOAR  AUTHORITY 
P.O. Box 931 

Southbury CT 06488 

e-mail:  lakezoar@gmail.com 

 
 

Member Towns 
 
                                                                Monroe ▪ Newtown ▪ Oxford ▪ Southbury 
 
The Regular  meeting of the Lake Zoar Authority was not held Tuesday, August 7,,2012 at 7:00p.m. in the 
Southbury Town Hall. 
 
Commissioners Present     Commissioners Absent 
Ray Hoesten,Chairman                                                         Southbury Vacant Position                  
Bob Mouchantat ,Treasurer                                                     Gary Filion, Vice Chairman 
Carolyn Wilson,Secretary                Bob Bowolick     
Bob Sauve                                                                                 Terry Rooney  
Dick Speer                                                                                 Ed Kusinski 
                                                                                                   John Downs Jr. 
 
 
Ray Hoesten,, Chairman, was unable to call the meeting to order at 7:12 p.m. due to a lack of quorum. 
 
Public Comments: 
Two individuals attended the meeting:Paul Gallichotte ,Southbury, and Anthony D’Angelo ,Newtown. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carolyn Wilson, Secretary 
 
The minutes are not considered official until approved at the next regular meeting of the Lake Zoar Authority to 
be held on Tuesday,September 4,,2012 at the Southbury Town Hall Room 208. 


